
【Tsz Shan Monastery will be re-opened to the public】

Starting from 21 April 2022 (Thursday), Tsz Shan Monastery will be re-opened to the public. Please
note that:

● Regarding special arrangements for registrants affected by the closure, please click
(https://sites.google.com/view/tszshanreopening/%E4%BD%8F%E5%AE%85).

● Online registration system will be opened on 19 April 2022 9:00am. You may register in
advance for a visit.

● For arrangements for the collection of Lotus Lights, we shall make announcements via email
on or before 20 April 2022.

Taking the health of our visitors into consideration, the following special precautionary measures
will be implemented:

● All persons must comply with the relevant requirements under the “Vaccine Pass” and will
be required to use the “LeaveHomeSafe” mobile application.

● Visitors are required to check their body temperature before entering the monastery. For
those with fever symptoms will not be admitted.

● Visitors must wear a mask at all times during their visit.
● To avoid people from gathering, visitor flow control measures will be implemented in

designated areas. Please follow instructions of our staff.

Thank you for your understanding and support. Wishing you a tranquil and peaceful visiting
experience in the monastery.

Tsz Shan Monastery cares for you.
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